Week 4 
What a week! This has been a very busy week for us. 
We had the BBC in on Wednesday. The children in class 2 were so good and were very professional. They filmed us during teaching time and duirng our provision. Thankyou for all of your support for this, it will be an interesting documentary. 
Thank you for those who came to our stay and play sessions. It was so nice to see you and for you to be with your child in our environment. The next sessions are Wednesdya for Class 2 and Thursday for Class 1. Please arrive on time so you can be brouhgt to our room together. 
In math this week we have been looking at addition of 2 numbers. The children have worked really hard in reading the number sentences, for example 4 + 5 = 9. We are using the symbols. We have been using practical equipment to help us work out the answer.
In english, we have continued with Antarctica and looking at the animals. We focused on penguins, which the children enjoyed learning facts about. Please ask your child to tell you what they have learnt about penguins. 
It was also Luna New Year, where we learned about the celebration, the year of the snake and then we also tried some food.  We tasted spring rolls, prawn crackers and fortune cookies. They were delicious. 
Just a rem inder about earrings, please make sure they are out for PE days. 
The phonics rhymes for the letters will be uploaded so that you can helo your child with their letter formations.
Many thanks,
EYFS team. 

